
 

 

2014 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING #6 

 
NIAGARA REGION 
WELLAND CANAL 
 
 
UPPER TIE UP WALL ABOVE LOCK 2 
 
 
Mariners are advised that the construction of the new upper tie up wall above lock 2 is 
almost complete. From the “Knuckle”, (where the wall face angle changes), north to 
Lock 2 there is “No Restrictions.” 
 
For opening of the navigation season Friday March 28 2014, this section of wall is 
available for landing, sliding as well as the landing of personnel or tie-up service.  
 
 
From the "Knuckle" to the south end of the tie up wall (approx. 156m long), restrictions 
will apply. No landing, sliding or tie-up services will be available until Wednesday April 
2, 2014. This area of wall is marked by temporary construction railing running along the 
edge. 
 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
 
  
 
 

 

Glenn Rutherford 
Process Support Coordinator - Canal Services 
St.Catharines, Ontario 
 
 
March 26, 2014  


